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As a concerned citizen and resident of Washington County I would like to urge a no 

vote on HB-4026. This bill is unconstitutional and seeks to prevent voices of the 

public be heard at the ballot box. North Plains City Council should respect the will of 

its residents and allow them to vote on Washington County 34-327 this election 

season. To prevent or remove their right to vote on this measure which affects them 

and all of us who live and farm in rural Washington County is disingenuous, 

underhanded, and illegal.  Please do not release this bill to the floor. 

 

Thank you for adding my testimony to the record and thank you for your service to 

the people of Oregon. 

 

Amanda Evans-Healy 

Unincorporated Washington County 


